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On two occasions this year (3 October and 11 November 2024), Ambassador 

Nishimaki met Mr. Mr. Johannes !Gawaxab, Governor of the Bank of Namibia 

and deepen their friendship. Over the two occasions, they exchanged their 

views in the economic situations in Namibia, the role of the Central Bank 

of Namibia, and the potential for cooperation with Japanese companies in 

business.  

 

These two engagements were highlighted in the Bank of Namibia “Our Journey 
of Impact: 2024 Highlights”, that was posted on Bank of Namibia Facebook 
Page on 13th December 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

©Bank of Namibia Facebook Page 

Link: 

https://www.facebook.com/BankofNamibia/posts/pfbid02LBzzbzpRAFo8NkbpxrHkW

ugeXRwFoWVFRbqnXaumiYnAoUHTbAne1JMeX8zowTeSl 
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